
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We hope you had a good weekend and managed to spend time outside in your gardens in the 

glorious weather.  

As you are aware, the learning platform is up and running. I know that a lot of the children have been 

using it and I have seen some of the amazing work which has been produced.  

Well done to the children who won the Art competition. The winners were announced on last week’s 

newsletter, please take a look. There were some excellent pieces of work and they were of a very 

high standard. We have some very talented pupils! 

The school garden is looking fantastic. Mrs Rees has been working very hard on it for the last few 

weeks. Mr Mainwaring (our caretaker), has been in school painting the hall and other areas, making 

it nice and ready to welcome the children back. 

Thank you for supporting the children with their home learning, we realise it is a tough task but we 

appreciate all that you are doing. If you are struggling at all with anything, please get in contact and 

we will support you in the best way we can.  

We are still unsure of when the schools will be returning to normal but we will let you know as soon 

as we have any news or information. We have been very fortunate that all of our staff have 

remained well and we hope this continues for us and for you and your families. 

 

Kind regards, 

D.Milford 

Mrs Milford 

Headteacher 


